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Platt, Shayla

From: Reyes, David

Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 2:56 PM mEIVED

To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: Fwd: February inspection | MAR 2 9 2017
Hello Sheila Ricaivd Testing Pro ram

I believe you are handling Charlotte County

Please see below

David

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

———————— Original message --------

From: "Patton, John" <jpatton(@ccsofl.net>

Date: 03/23/2017 2:51 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Reyes, David" <DavidReyes@fdle.state.fl.us>
Subject: February inspection

Hey David, CPL. Patton here with Charlotte County. We had missed our inspection last month due to me being off on leave and then
being out sick. I meant to get with you earlier in the month but I was still trying to get over my illness and then unfortunately I forgot
until just now. I ended up going back to work on March st and getting it done that day. I was just wondering what is going to happen
due to us not getting it done last month. Just let me know. Thanks.

Sent from my Boost Mobile Phone.



